Real life comes first!
Seminar on Media and Online Addiction

within the YOUTH in Action Programme
	Application deadline

	1 November

	Project implementation
	6 programme days in March 2011


	Applicant

Venue
Project languages


	Foundation “Media and Online Addiction”
Lüneburg, Lower Saxony, Germany
English, German

	Participating countries

	EU member countries
Partner countries 


	Number of participants

	20 – 30 participants (1 or 2 per organisation)


	Target groups

	Short term beneficiaries of the seminar: youth workers, youth-NGO’s staff, pedagogues, teachers 
Long term beneficiaries of follow-up activities: young people threatened by media addiction and young people addicted to media as well as their parents


	Financing


	30 per cent of the travel costs need to be financed by the partner organisations/participants. Accommodation, food and activities will be financed by the YOUTH in Action Programme.



	Contents
	Since the birth of our non-profit foundation in 2007, a train is approaching that cannot be stopped. But we can accompany this train with responsibility. In this train there are parents sitting, who cannot cope with the change of roles, parents who lose the contact to their children and who are afraid of the endless flood of new media there children grow up with. 
The other passengers of the train are children and young people who can easily get lost and who replace their real world with the virtual one. 
However, to find their way back they need strong parents, teachers, pedagogues, psychologists and therapists who have the according knowledge and capacities. Appropriate concepts and instruments need to be developed and preventive measures must be undertaken.
After our successful and comprehensive work - that is for example supported by the German government – it is our intention to transfer our activities to the European level. We would like to co-operate with organisations from EU and non-EU countries and to develop follow-up projects for the target groups of the participating organisations. 
Therefore the contents of the seminar should be:

- Comprehensive introduction of the participating organisations, their profile, target groups and activities

- Comprehensive introduction of activities we are already implementing for young people, parents and teachers/pedagogues concerned

- Introduction of possible European funding programmes
- Brainstorming on project ideas based on the need in the participating countries

- Project lab for the development of concrete follow-up projects

- Evaluation of the seminar and distribution of tasks

The follow-up projects should not necessarily only be realised within the Youth in Action programme, but also in larger programmes, such as GRUNDTVIG, LEONARDO DA VINCI etc.



